
Subject: Clean air
Date: Sun, 28 Oct 2001 20:48:38 -0800

From: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
Organization: TRIUMF

To: council@dnv.org
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, kost@fonvca.org

Your Worship & Members of Council,

Attached is my annual reminder of the hazards imposed
on our community due to woodburning fireplaces. The
status quo is not an acceptable option. Please visit the site
burningissues.org

Yours truly,

Corrie Kost

http://burningissues.org/cleanair.htm

 

  
Help us reach more people with this message. 

Thanks to Lynne Pfeiffer of The Imaginary Press and 
Billy Ray Boyd for creating our 2001 poster. 

Cut poster and put on the bulletin board at your work, dorm, 
market, or kiosk.  
  

The other secondhand smoke 
PM-10's are the most dangerous component of woodsmoke -- particulate matter
"splinters" so tiny, they bypass your bronchial filters, penetrating deep into your

lungs where they lodge and do their damage! 
http://burningissues.org 

Chosen as a site of educational excellence by the BBC in 1999. 
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Burning Issues

Box 1045 
Point Arena CA 95468 
Tel: 707-882-3601 
E-mail: pm10mary@mail.mcn.org 

Back to Burning Issues 

Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
TRIUMF
Computing Services
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